
From: sissy zhou 

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 8:08 PM 

To: Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Objections to high rise development of 11 storey condo at Bayview Ave 

Dear officer, 

My name is sissy zhou and I have  been live in here for 2 years. I love this place 
because it has peaceful and naturally environment.  

I don't like that building high rise condo in my house area. It will effect our communities 
and make that become complex and unsafe. 

Please consider that. 

Thank you! 

Regards, 

Sissy Zhou  

Phone number: 

Address: 33 Bellflower lane, Richmondhill  


